
From: evan  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 1:27 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: UM Credit Union proposal for 2929 Plymouth Rd. — why????? 
 
 
 
Why on earth would this unique building be razed just to put ANOTHER UM Credit Union in its place? 
That’s so unnecessary!!! There are EIGHT of them in this tiny town already, right?? Including one at 2601 
Plymouth! Why put another at 2929 Plymouth? 
 
I love that building “on stilts.” It’s so weird and pretty. It’s my #1 preferred spot to lease a law office 
when I’m ready to go on my own again! 
 
There’s nothing original about the proposed new building or its purpose. I’m thrilled that this town, and 
UofM, have such insane wealth, but that doesn’t mean we need a financial institution on every dang 
corner. Come on. 
 
Mark me as strongly opposed. 
 
Feel free to contact me but please do not post my address or phone number. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
-evan stone 
2245 Devon Cir 
Ann Arbor, MI  48105 
940-594-7406 
 

mailto:Planning@a2gov.org

	From: evan

